TOWN HALL MEETING

Held by the YWCA of WNY's Leadership, Empowerment & Academic Proficiency Program

"How to Stop the Cycle of Violence in Our Community"

Come ask questions, share your ideas, and help improve our community!

Seats are first come, first serve

Donations are welcome in lieu of ticket sales, and will help to grow the YWCA's L.E.A.P
Program.



Thursday, February 12 5:30-7:30pm Reception to follow 7:30-8:30pm

School House Commons

Community Room 1005 Grant Street Buffalo, NY 14207

For more information: 716-852-6120 ext. 107 www.ywca-wny.org

Panelists will include
L.E.A.P Program
participants, members of
their families, as well as
members of the community:

Kenny Simmons, CAO

Morgan Williams-Bryant, Girl Scouts of WNY

Chris Savage, BETC and

Officer Juan Phillips, Buffalo Police School Resource Officer

All members of the community are welcome to attend!

eliminating racism empowering women

ywca western new york